
 
 

September 2015 Newsletter 
 

September Program: —Modular Chiller Systems 

Bruce Barrett is a Regional Sales Manager or Multistack-a leader in 
chiller technology.   He has over 23 years of experience in HVAC, 
including manufacturing, distribution, marketing and strategic sales with 
Trane and Daikin.  Over 14 years of his professional career have been 
specifically focused on chilled water systems and new product 
development.  Bruce holds a BS degree from Winona State University of 

Minnesota in Economics and Social Science. 

Mr. Barrett will discuss primary/secondary and variable primary 
pumping as it applies to each type of system, chiller, WSHP, and DHRC 
(lessons learned, what works, and what keeps you out of trouble). He will 
also touch on non-standard modular chiller applications (small central 
plants, air-source water heaters, and hybrid heat rejection). 

 

Please register for this meeting by Friday, August 28th 

 

Registration link for this month’s meeting:  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/september-chapter-meeting-chiller-pumping-

systemsnon-standard-chillers-tickets-18250235947 

If you are not a member of the Mississippi Valley ASHRAE Chapter, we 
would still like to you attend.  An entry fee of $20 will be accepted at the 
door for all non-members. 

If you would like to become a member please follow this link: 
 www.mississippivalleyashrae.org. 

 

 2015-2016 Calendar of Events 

 October 1st 2015 
DL - TBD 

 November 19th 2015 
Latest on Scroll Compressor Modulation – Gene Smithart 

 December 3rd 2015 
Implementing Energy Efficiency – Bill Good 

 January 8th 2016 
Social Event – QC Mallards 

 February 4th 2016 
DL - TBD 

 March 3rd 2016 
Ethics – Gregs Thomopulos 

 April 7th 2016 
Principal Roundtable 

 May 5th 2016 
TBD 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 September 3rd Program 

Biaggi’s 

5195 Utica Ridge Road 
Davenport, IA 52807 

 Modular Chiller 
Systems 
 
  4:30-5:30 Program 
5:30-5:45 Chapter Meeting 
5:45-6:45 Dinner 

Menu: Italian Cuisine 

2015-2016 Officers/Board of Governors 

President: Allen Poppe 
Vice President: Craig Sorensen 
Treasurer: Matt Bladel 
Secretary: Andy Sirois 
Past President Justin Clegg 
Member at Large: Jake Vorac 
Member at Large: Brian Hodgin 

 

2015-2016 Committee Chairs 

Membership: Jerry Brown 

Student Activities: Justin Clegg 

CTTC: Cris Washburn 

Research Promotion: Cris Washburn 

Historian: Sherm Sweeney 

Webmaster: John Schaub 
Programs: Craig Sorensen 
YEA: Tim Celander 
CRC Delegate: Craig Sorensen 
CRC Alternate: Matt Bladel 
GGAC OPEN 
Seminar: OPEN 
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